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11th October 2023 
 
Sixth Form Trip – Fitzwilliam Museum and Art Gallery 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
We are delighted to inform you of an upcoming trip for Sixth Form Art students to the Fitzwilliam Museum and 
Art Gallery on Wednesday 1st November 2023. 
 
We have secured tickets to see the two exhibitions currently running, Black Atlantic: Power, people and 
Resistance and Real Families: Stories of change. The students will be encouraged to look around the collection at 
the Fitzwilliam which contains many works by famous artists. The visit will form part of the coursework in Year 12 
and begin the exam project for the Year 13 students. 
 
There is no cost for visiting the Gallery and the exhibitions are also free of charge.  We will travel to Cambridge via 
the school minibus leaving at 9.00am, please ensure your child is in school no later than 8.40am.  We will arrive 
back at school at approximately 3.00pm.  As travel into Cambridge city centre can be difficult, we have decided to 
use the Park and Ride at Trumpington Park, this will be £2 per student, and students will pay this on the day.  We 
also advise students to bring a packed lunch, although there is a café within the Museum, this is quite costly.  If 
students wish to bring a small amount of cash, there is a gift shop they can visit. 
 
We look forward to an educational and enjoyable day and we thank you for your continued support in helping us 
provide enriching experiences for our students. 
 
Please give permission for you child to attend this trip via the parents evening booking system.  If you have any 
queries ahead of the trip, please direct these to Mrs Clark via enquiries@corbytechnicalschool.org. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
Mr K Fitpatrick 
Associate Assistant Principal 
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